
Sheree Kansas

Subject: FW: International Friendship Commission Meeting Agenda - November 18, 2015

From: Veronica Gerace [

Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2015 3: 49 PM
To: Lilia Cesena; ' Hector Vanegas'

Subject: RE: International Friendship Commission Meeting Agenda - November 18, 2015

Hello Lily and Hector,

I really like to be very involved and active when I am serving on a ommission or committee. Unfortunately, recently I
have been unable to attend and participate in the International Friendship Commission meetings and events. As a

result, I am resigning my position as a commissioner on the International Friendship Commission due to personal
reasons.

Thank you for allowing me to serve the citizens of Chula Vista in this capacity.

Best regards,

Veronica Gerace
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